Hello SU Families!!! 
Despite the gloomy weather, we had a great week at South Union! 
Summer Metro
If you are in need of Metro care for the summer, registration opened for current Metro families on Monday 3/22, and will open for new families on Monday 3/29.  For more information about the registration process, please click the link below:
https://www.dmschools.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Metro-Kids-Summer-Handbook-FULL-DAYS.pdf
 Hotspots
If your student is doing in-person learning, please send their hotspots back to school with them.  (Virtual families can keep them since they are still needed for learning.) Families will be billed for any hotspots that are not returned by the end of the year.
 Save the Date: Zoo Night
May 25 will be SU night at the Blank Park Zoo!  We have reserved the zoo this night for our students, staff, and families to attend free of charge.  We will continue to send out details as it gets closer, but be sure to add this fun event to your calendar!
 Important Dates
April 5-Picture Retakes 9:00-10:00
April 6-PTO Meeting 5:30
 
Contact Us
Jill.burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.ruden@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 

